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Gopal Singh Bhati

1. The WIl is doing the work of conservation and captive breading of
Great Indian Bustard in Jaisalmer district of Rajasthan. They have
established a breeding center near Ramdeora. 2. It has been
reported in local newspapers that the high tension power lines
transmitting solar power from various solar parks to pooling station at
BHADLA are a major threat to the life of these birds. 3. It has been
reported in the media that NGT has passed an order for preparation
of an action plan for protecting these birds from electrocution by
these powerlines. There are news reports that bird diverters will be
installed and various other measures will be undertaken. Please
provide following information : A. Have any action plan been
prepared by Wild Life Institute of India as ordered by the Hon.
National Green Tribunal Principal Bench, New Delhi O.A. 385/2019
regarding Great Indian Bustard Conservation? B. If any action plan
been prepared please provide the copy of the ACTION PLAN. C.
Please provide the name of the areas from where the eggs of GIB
has been picked up for artificial incubation at the Breeding Center.
Applicant : Gopal Singh Bhati , Convener, Pokhran Phalodi Chapter
of INTACH ( Indian National Trust for Art and Cultural Heritage )

kindly see the attached cover letter and information provided to you
under RTI Act have been sent to you separately by email.

Date of Action Remarks
Action Taken By
24/01/2021 Nodal Officer
28/01/2021 Nodal Officer ~ Forwarded to CPIO(s) : (1) P.K.Aggarwal
04/02/2021 P.K.Aggarwal-
(CPIO)
Print
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Print

Government of India
Wildlife Institute of India, Dehradun
Wildlife Institute of India
P.O.Box-18, Chandrabani, Dehradun, Uttarakhand,

Dated: 04/02/2021
To

Shri Gopal SIngh Bhati
Krsna Kunj Enclave
Ramdeora Road , Gomat
Pokhran

345021

Registration Number : WLIOI/R/E/21/00004

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 24/01/2021 and to say that kindly see the attached cover letter and information
provided to you under RTI Act have been sent to you separately by email..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Director, WII

FAA & Director

Address: Wildlife Institute of IndiaChandrabaniDehradun
Phone No.: 01352646101

Yours faithfully

( P.K.Aggarwal)

CPIO & Deputy Registrar
Phone No.: 01352646110
Email : pka@wii.gov.in

https://www.rtionline.gov.in/RTIMIS/CPIO/ui.finalReplyLetter.php

04-02-2021, 12:46 pm




































	2020-21_Qtr_4_RTI_89_Reply_Gopal Singh Bhati_00004_CV_hist
	2020-21_Qtr_4_RTI_89_Reply_Gopal Singh Bhati_00004_CV
	2020-21_Qtr_4_RTI_89_Reply_Gopal Singh Bhati_00004

